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18th January 2021 

Good Morning Parents 

We understand that some families are struggling with 

devices for their children and are using home laptops, 

tablets and PC’s – in some cases sharing between 3 children.  

I did say I had some great news and I can now share that 

news with you. 

We thank you for working with us BUT I can now tell you, 

we have purchased 210 Lenovo Tablets – 1 for every child in 

the school to use at home and then use in school when we 

return to some kind of normal. 

The staff have installed SEESAW and our 6 learning 

platforms on each Tablet so they are ready to go. 

Please come to school to collect your child(rens) new Tablet 

to further support Remote learning from 10am – 2pm today 

Monday 18th Jan, Tuesday 19th, Wednesday 20th and 

Thursday 21st . 

At SJF we will not let the digital divide stop our children 

from learning. 

 


